

We're Here to Help!

Dear Moore Center Family,

With the coming of warmer weather and so many of our NH residents receiving vaccines, we have much to feel optimistic about. However, we recognize that the impact of the pandemic is still very real and is affecting our families and communities in a variety of ways.

The Family Support Council wants to know if they can help. We're hearing from some families who need financial assistance, but we suspect there are others we are not aware of.

We're happy to support families in one of two ways:

1. Assisting

you

to

meet

а

critical

need:

Are

you

having

trouble

paying

the

CO-

pays for medication? In danger of losing housing or experiencing food insecurity? Struggling to pay bills? Please let us know. We may be able to help. 2. Providing family experiences: ls your family wishing to share some fun, safe, local experiences but don't necessarily have the extra income to pay

for it? We may be able to help.

We know that asking for assistance is not easy, but that's why we're here – to support families in times of need. And if ever there was a time of need, it's now. So please reach out and we'll determine if we're able to help. Deadline for requests is April 30th.

Please contact your case manager, family support contact person, or Susan Goddard via email at susan.goddard@moorecenter.org, or by phone at (603) 206-2794.

Take care,

Your Family Support Council

©2021 The Moore Center | 195 McGregor St. Manchester, New Hampshire 03102

Web Version Subscribe Forward Unsubscribe

Powered by Mad Mimi®

A GoDaddy® company